

Bleakhouse Primary School

Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, West Midlands, B68 9DS

Tel: 0121 422 2841

Headteacher: Mr. J. E. Bates BEd (Hons) PGDipEd MA MEd NPQH FCIEA CEA

E-mail: headteacher@bleakhouse.sandwell.sch.uk

Website: www.bleakhouseprimary.school/

Friday 11th June 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Wednesday 23rd June, children in years 1, 2 and Reception can come to school wearing their sports day clothes. It would be helpful if your child wore a coloured T-shirt to match their school team (Dame Sarah Storey = Red, Laura Kenny = Green, Brownlee Brothers = Yellow and Mo Farah = Blue) to help with scoring. However, please do not buy a new T-shirt for this occasion as children can wear a coloured bib from school over their normal school PE kit. Children who do not have any P.E kit on this day will not be able to participate in the events.

Please ensure your child has a water bottle in school on this day. If the weather forecast is good, please send your child to school with a cap and sun lotion to protect them from the sun.

Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions, we are unable to invite parents to sports day this year. We will share some photos of the event on the school website. Please let your teacher know in writing before the event if you do not want your child on these photos.

Yours sincerely

Miss Matthews PE subject lead











